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| strongly oppose HB 1530. I'm a stay at home mom with 3 children in a single income home. |
am very vigilant about the costs of groceries, gas, clothing, utilities, etc. | know if this bill
passes our monthly costs of operating our home will increase $500/month. This will force stay
at home mothers to go back into the workforce and leave children for someone else to raise.
This absolutely breaks my heart. This bill will force many Oregonians to move to another state
because Oregon will be too expensive. Additionally, jobs will dry up because the new bill will
wipe out several industries. This sounds like the beginning of another recession. This bill
impacts everyone in the state of Oregon, negatively.

| beg and pray this bill does not pass and we can finally put it to rest.

Mary Kulikov
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